
Growth Planning Committee 
Minutes 

May 17, 2022 
 

Attendees: Dan Saunders, Chair, Paul Hogan, Janet Powell, Liz Johnson, Werner 
Gilliam, Director of Planning and Development, Eli Rubin, Community Planner  
Absent:      Jim McMann  
Guests:      Tom Morgan, Liz Durfee, Consultants 
 
 
Paul Hogan called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  Dan will join the meeting in a 
few minutes. 
Before addressing the first item on the agenda, it was confirmed that all 
Committees’ feedback on the Strategies for the Comprehensive Plan had been 
reviewed and discussed by the GPC. 
 
Tom and Liz informed us that they were in the process of doing data updates for the 
plan and that the “By The Numbers” data for Volume 1 next on their list. Liz also 
mentioned that hyperlinks would be added to the buttons in Vol. 1 
 
The Committee then reviewed subject by subject the text of Volume 1. Suggested 
edits were discussed and changed where appropriate. 
 
Eli and Werner will work on the Implementation Table to determine the appropriate 
time frames for the strategies in the plan. 
 
During the week of 5/23 the BOS will review the final assembled CP. It will be sent 
to Augusta on June 10. After its approval, the State will send it to abutting towns 
for comment.  
 
Dan thanked Tom and Liz for their invaluable direction on this project and thanked 
the residents of KPT for their support, input and suggestions. He especially thanked 
Werner and Eli for organizing and leading the discussion of the Goals, Policies and 
Strategies section and for focusing on the implementation of these strategies, a key 
component of an effective Comprehensive Plan. 
 
With no new business to discuss, Dan adjourned the meeting at 7:55 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Powell 
Secretary to the Growth Planning Committee 


